
BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS
To: Members of the Bedford School Committee
From: Cliff Chuang, Superintendent
Date: April 22, 2024
Subject: METCO Program Update

At your April 23, 2024, meeting, METCO Director Akil Mondesir and I will provide some
updates regarding Bedford’s METCO program. We will be meeting at the offices of METCO,
Inc., at 11 Roxbury St. in Boston. We will hear some welcome remarks and updates about the
METCO program statewide from Milly Arbaje-Thomas, President & CEO of METCO, Inc. We
will also share about current Bedford enrollment/recruitment efforts, the plans of Class of 2024
graduates, and information for upcoming events for 2024-2025.

As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions.
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